
 
Back by popular demand, the Court Consulting Services Division of the National Center for State Courts 

(NCSC) will provide its free consulting service, “The Doctor Is In,” during the Mid-Atlantic Association for 

Court Management (MAACM) conference in Cambridge, Maryland on Monday and Tuesday, October 28-

29!  We can provide you with up to an hour of consultation with one of our experienced court 

management consultants.  Our consultants can meet with you to discuss court administration issues that 

your court may be facing.  If you would like to schedule a one-on-one discussion with an NCSC consultant, 

the topic areas for the Doctor Is In sessions include: 

 

➢ Caseflow and Calendar Management 
➢ Court Organization Studies 
➢ Court Performance Measurement 
➢ Court Security Assessments 
➢ Determination of Judicial Resources 
➢ Evidence-Based Sentencing 
➢ Executive Team Building 
➢ Human Resources 
➢ Jury Policies and Management 
➢ Language Access 
➢ Leadership and Governance 
➢ Pretrial Services 
➢ Probation 
➢ Problem-Solving Court Evaluations 
➢ Process Improvement / Workflow 
➢ Records Management 
➢ Responses to the Opioid Crisis 
➢ Strategic Planning 
➢ Workload / Staffing Analysis 

 
Please contact Kent Kelly at kkelly@ncsc.org if you are interested in scheduling a session prior to the 

event, or contact Laura Klaversma on site at the Convention Office, or Ephanie Blair at the NCSC display 

booth.  If you would like to reserve a session prior to the event, you will be asked to provide a specific 

court topic that you wish to discuss.  Please note that sessions and availability are limited, and will be 

scheduled sequentially beginning in the morning.  Sessions can be scheduled for Monday and Tuesday 

October 28-29, with appointments starting between 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM.  We look forward to hearing 

from you! 
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